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Town of Pendleton 

Notice of Public Hearing 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held by the PLANNING BOARD of the 

Town of Pendleton at the Town Hall, 6570 Campbell Boulevard, Lockport, New York, 14094 at 

7:40PM on the 20th day of July 2021 for: 

 

 

                         Dunnigan Development LLC 

 5732 Tonawanda Creek Road 

                         Lockport, NY 14094 

 

 

To consider a request for the construction of a new 9,120 Sq/Ft office and warehouse facility located at 

5990 Dunnigan Road, Lockport, NY 14094. 

 

 

Size of Parcel:  2.68 Acres 

 

 

Current Zoning: Light Industrial 

 

 

All interested parties will be heard. All appropriate health and safety guidelines will be followed.   

 

  

 

 

 

Deborah K. Maurer 

Town Clerk 

 

 

Dated:  July 9, 2021 

 

Publish:  July 14, 2021 

 


